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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

Spring Term 1 

Tuesday 5th January – Friday 12th February  

 

New D&T Building Meeting 

Thursday 28th January  

 

Spring Half Term  

Monday 15th February – Friday 19th February 

 

Spring Term 2 

Monday 22nd February – Thursday 24th March 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 1D who won the attendance 

cup this week with 99.3% attendance.   

 

Dinner Money 

Spring Term 1: £40.60 

Tuesday 5 January – Friday 12 February  

 

   

Advance Notice: from 1st April 2016 school 

meals will increase by 20p daily taking the daily 

fee to £1.60 and the weekly charge to £8.00.  

 

 

Art & Design Studio 

 

The Qube, the company appointed to install the 

new Art & Design modular building, will be 

holding a drop-in session for parents on 

Thursday 28th January at 8.50am in the hall. 

This session will enable you to view the early 

designs and raise any questions you may have. 

 

Judo Club 

 

Students attending Judo Club will be dismissed 

from Sherington Road entrance from week 

commencing 25th January. 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Sherington 
 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday 4th 

February, 8.30pm at The Royal Oak.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

Parking - Drop off & Collection 

 

Thank you to all the parents and carers that 

park considerably when dropping off and 

collecting children. This has a huge impact on 

the safety of our children, staff and community. 

Your continued support is greatly appreciated. 

 Please think before you park! 

 

Class Trips 

 

Both Year 5 classes visited The Dockland 

Museum to learn more about their History topic 

of slavery.  

Nessa from 5W said: “Everyone one was very 

excited as we traveled to the museum by train 

and bus. The museums’ display told us more 

about our topic. The worksheet we completed as 

we moved around the museum covered all the 

areas that there was to see. I really enjoyed it” 

 

Judo Club 

 

Students attending Judo Club will be dismissed 

from Sherington Road entrance from week 

commencing 25th January. 

 

E-Safety 

 

The school would like to thank all the 

parents/carers who attended last week’s E-

Safety Workshop. The response was really 

positive. From today, you will be able to locate 

our new E-Saftey section on the school’s 

website by goining to the parents tab and 

clicking on the E-Safety link.  Here you will find 

lots of useful resources and links. 

 

 

 



GET TO KNOW THE STAFF 

This week, the school council has interviewed 

one of our members of staff Gemma Strother – 

Year 4 teacher. Here’s your chance to find out 

some interesting facts about her. 

Have you had any other jobs? 
My dream job was always to be a teacher.  
Before that, I worked in an office but I didn't think it 
was a good use of my talents. 
As a teacher I get to help people, which is what I love 
doing. 

What else are you good at? 
I'm good at ICT, I really love new technology and 
gadgets. I even bought a smartwatch. 

Do you like animals? 
Yes, I love animals. I have a tabby cat, two rabbits and a 
parrot. They all live back home in New Zealand. 

What are your hobbies? 
Rollerskating, sewing/crochet and playing on my Xbox 

What is your favourite dish? 
Pizza! 
If you could meet a celebrity, who would it 

be? 
I love science fiction so it would have to be a sci-fi 
celebrity.  
I hear that Nathan Fillion (Firefly captain/Castle) is a 
cool guy. 

At School, what subjects did you enjoy? 
Maths, ICT and Science. 

Where are you from? 
I am from Auckland, New Zealand. 

What do you dislike most? 
People who are dishonest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Boy Who Bit Picasso – interactive 

theatre show 

 

Mycene House are hosting an interactive 

family theatre show ‘The Boy Who Bit Picasso’ 

(based on the book by Antony Penrose) on 

Saturday 6th February at 3pm. Visit the 

website www.mycenaehouse.co.uk or call  

020 8858 1749 to book 

 

Children’s Book Swap 13th Feb 

Greenwich Heritage Centre 

 

Greenwich Heritage Centre in Woolwich will 

be one of over fifty venues taking part in the 

next London Children’s Book Swap on 

Saturday 13th February, from 11 – 3pm.  We 

will have lots of free family activities taking 

place as well as having the opportunity to 

bring along an old book to swap it for a 

different read to take away. 

 
Greenwich Music Trust 

 

As part of the Music-Hub, Mr. Veacock is 

collecting instruments that are in need of 

minor repairs that you no longer require. 

These will be used to help enable children, in 

Greenwich, become musicians who could not 

otherwise afford to learn an instrument.  

If your able to support this cause., donations 

can be left with the school office. 

 

 WK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

25/01 Margherita Pizza 

with Spicy Rice 

 

Vegetable Goulash 

With Spicy /Plain 

Rice 

 

Twice Baked 

Cheesy Jacket 

Potato 

 

Garden Peas & 

Baked Beans 

 

Apple Strudel with 

Ice Cream 

Chicken Sausages 

with Gravy and 

Creamed Potatoes 

 

Quorn Sausages 

with Gravy and 

Creamed Potatoes 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Tuna 

 

Fresh Carrots 

 

Marble Sponge & 

Custard 

Roast Turkey with 

Gravy & Crist 

Roast Potatoes 

 

Spinach & Cherry 

Tomato Frittata 

with Crispy Roast 

Potatoes 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheesy Coleslaw 

 

Frest Carrots & 

Swede Mash & 

Cabbage 

 

Homemade Rice 

Krispy Bar 

Free Range BBQ 

Chicken with 

Mexican / Plain 

Rice 

 

Winter Vegetable 

Tagine with Cous 

Cous 

 

Jacket Potato with 

Tuna 

 

Sweetcorn 

 

Fresh Melon Fest 

Homemade MSC 

Salmon Fishcakes 

& Chipped Potatoes 

 

Organis 

Beef/Vegetable 

Lasagne with Garlic 

& Herb Focaccia  

 

Jacket Potato with 

Cheese, Chives & 

Spring Onion 

 

Garden Peas 

 

Lemon Drizzle 

Cake & Custard  

Served daily – Locally sourced season salads, fresh fruit, yoghurt and bread. Fresh drinking water is always available. 

 

http://www.mycenaehouse.co.uk/

